
2020 DSFC-DGRA Election and Board Meeting Notice 

Vote Here: ---> 

Please use a Simple Reply to this Notice. 

Please Vote on or Before Sunday 15 March 2020 

Dunham-Singletary Family Connection-Dunham Genealogy Research Association is holding it By-Annual Election of 

Board Members. If you wish to elect ALL the Continuing Candidates and the proposed New Board Member - Please use a 

Simple Reply and indicate at the top of the Reply that you - VOTE FOR ALL. If you wish to submit other individuals or not 

wish to vote for a Candidate you can so indicate that also. 

The Annual DSFC-DGRA Board Meeting will be held Sunday 22 March 2020 at 1:00 pm Pacific/4:00pm Eastern.  You 

would like to attend please let us know and you will get an invitation to join the conference call.  You'll also get a copy of 

the agenda. It is pretty short this year so I don't expect the meeting will take too long.  

Nominating Committee: 

  Gratia Mahony, Chairman --   Audrey Hancock, committee member --   James A Streeter, committee member 

 

Current Candidates for Officers and Directors: 

  President & Director               Jeff Dunham 

  Vice President & Dir.              Selma Blackmon 

  Secretary, Asst Tres & Dir.    Trudy Dunham 

  Treasurer & Dir.                    James A. Streeter 

  Historian & Dir.                     Gratia D. Mahony 

  Dir. & DNA Coordinator        John D. Duguid 

  Director                                 Jacqualyn Coniglio 

  Director                  Eric Stoltz 

  Director                 Lisa Eschenburg 

  Director                 Audrey (Shields) Hancock 

The above candidates have served in their positions for the past 2 year or longer. Short Bio's can be provided on request. 

Gratia Mahony, Chairman DSFC Nominating Committee 

 

For the DSFC Board 

James A Streeter 



 


